
Cottonwood Canyons Foundation  - Internship and Volunteer Opportunities 
Winter Snowshoe Field Trips – Winter 2014-2015 
 
The Cottonwood Canyons Foundation is actively seeking interns to help guide snowshoe 
nature tours for kids in Big Cottonwood Canyon on weekdays. Field trips educate fourth-
grade students on the natural environment of the canyons.  Field trips run Tuesdays 
through Fridays, from January 6th through the end of March.  Interns should be able to 
commit to at least one or two days a week, if possible.  Guides meet at 9:30 am and field 
trips are usually completed by noon on days they are held, so the time commitment is 
approximately 9:30 am-12:00 pm, plus travel time up the canyons.   
Some weekend programs are also available.   
Please call (801) 466-6411 or email plic@xmission.com 
 
This opportunity provides extensive training and education and is ideal for gaining 
experience and learning about the environment of the Wasatch Mountains in an ideal 
outdoor setting! It is a unique opportunity for students interested in environmental studies 
or environmental education, but is open to all.  No experience necessary.  
Students should have their own snowshoes.  Please join us!  
 
Details: Unpaid Internship or volunteer opportunity. 
Trainings begin in November and December, but alternative trainings available if 
necessary. 
On-snow training session in late December or early January. 
  
 
Contact: 
Cottonwood Canyons Foundation 
Public Land Information Center 801-466-6411 
plic@xmission.com 


